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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Please bring your reading 

records into school next 

week. 

 

RE Day is on Tuesday 7th 

November. 

 

Please complete your 

Parents Evening slips and 

return them to school. If 

you are able to, please tick 

more than one time slot. 

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we are  
working on in class. 

 

 

 

 

In English we are writing fables related to 

our work on Coraline. 

In Maths we are working on fractions. We 

will be multiplying and dividing fractions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
This half term’s science topic is partly about the circulatory system. Can 
you create your own representation of this? Use the sheet in your   
homework book to help you.  

 

English & Maths 


